From:
Date:2002/06/04 Tue PM 05:22:11 CST
To:jsscs@jsscs.gov.hk
CC:
Subject:Re: Review of Civil Service Pay Policy and System - Public Consultation Forum
Reply Reply All Forward Delete Move To: (Choose Folder)

Dear Madam/Sir,

Thank you for your reply and invitation for the forum. Unfortunately, I will not be in town on that day so I could not attend it. However, kindly please convey my message to let people (both our colleagues and the public) realise this unfair situation exist in such a well developed city.

I view of this case, I have two options for the Task Force to consider:

Option A: All civil servants' salary to be reduced in a pro-rata basis in proportion to the difference between the old people (ie those employed before 1 June 2000) and the new comer. In such, the rate of reduction shall be much bigger than what currently propose and should be go back to 1997's rate. I think the whole Government will in shock !!!! But this is logical if the new comer can suffer this and still survive.

Option B: To reduce the old people salary in according to the current proposal which is actually extremely mile reduction. Then the new comer shall have a logical increment to narrow down the difference. I would suggest to add 3 points.

I hope my message would really be conveyed to the public and it will also be one of the issue to be added to the agena of any further Task Force meeting. Please also update me for any new progress.

Regards,

